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NEW JERSEY

Report a suspected harmful algal bloom by scanning the QR code above with your smart phone’s camera or here:
https://survey123.arcgis.com/share/6335130701574e688500f7c5556fc2b3

You can also use the DEP Hotline at 1-877-WARNDEP (927-6337) or by using the WARN NJDEP mobile app. Download it at www.nj.gov/dep/warndep.htm

Cyanobacteria, also some-
times known as blue-green 
algae, are not true algae.

Be aware of Alerts that may be posted at a waterbody.
Look for Alerts that may be posted at a waterbody

Visit New Jersey Department of Environmental Protection’s
Bureau of Freshwater and Biological Monitoring:

www.state.nj.gov.us/dep/wms/bfbm


